Preschool Newsletter for September 11-14

We've learned a lot while wrapping up unit 3. We explored two dimensional shapes; a circle, rectangle, square, triangle and diamond. We then created these shapes with our bodies and enjoyed the story, "The Shape of Things before making our own creations with numerous shapes. The children enjoyed listening to the story of "The Three Little Pigs," then working together to design a house that could withstand the wolf. Preschool had a special visit from some senior citizens; they helped us paint rocks to decorate our playground. On Monday we'll be starting unit 4, Places and Faces in Communities. This unit will help the children gain an understanding of people in their own community.

Unit 4: Places and Faces in Communities, week-1

Thematic Concepts:

- My neighborhood is where I live.
- Some communities are large, and others are small.
- Communities have places where we can learn and have fun.
 - Communities have places and people who can help us.

Language/Literacy:

- Learn the meanings of new theme-related vocabulary words.
 - Observe that some words are longer than others.
 - Count the number of words in a sentence.

Emotional Domain:

- Demonstrate listening when others speak.
- Practice making independent decisions.

Math:

- Count by rote to 13 and 14.
- Identify, copy, extend and create AABB patterns.

Important dates and things to remember!

- Please check your child's folder daily. Please sign and return the Read & Response form by Sept. 18th.
 - Please bring a water bottle daily.
 - 1st Parent Meeting Friday, September 15th at 10am.
 - No School September 25th, fall break day.





Reminder

Parent Meeting: Friday, September 15th 10am-11am, Room 1201

Please join us Friday morning for our first parent meeting! Sonia Samaniego from the Health Department will be our guest speaker to discuss the importance of vision and hearing screenings.

Child care will be provided for students only.



Reminder

Parent Meeting: Friday, September 15th 10am-11am, Room 1201

Please join us Friday morning for our first parent meeting! Sonia Samaniego from the Health Department will be our guest speaker to discuss the importance of vision and hearing screenings.

• Child care will be provided for students only.